DEAR MEMBER

Our independent auditor Brian Smith is conducting the Hanin Federal Credit Unions biennial membership verification of accounts as of March 31, 2024. Compare the balances listed on your statement with the corresponding balances shown by your records. If the balances do not agree with your records, please report differences immediately to:

Brian Smith 260 Newport Center Drive Suite 100 Newport Beach, CA 92660

Unless you report any differences to us within 10 days, we will assume that your statement is correct.